
Dear Valued Client, 
 
During the current COVID-19 situation it is important for us to ensure that we 
are all safe, and essential services are continued. 
 
The team at Bluff Road Medical Centre have put in place a plan for conducting 
Psychological consultations remotely, to ensure that your care can be continued.  
 
There are a number of options for remote consultations via telephone and video 
conferencing utilising high level patient data security software.  These 
consultations will continue to uphold privacy and confidentiality standards 
between a psychologist and client.  
 
Currently, 30 or 50 minute appointments are available.  Please call Bluff Road 
Medical Centre to make an appointment. (9598 6244). 
 
This week, the government released guidelines for mental health services 
Medicare COVID-19 Telehealth eligibility.  If you are interested to know whether 
you qualify, please use this link.  
 
You can also contact me directly by email (aneta.kotevski@gmail.com) or text 
(0412 305 717) for bookings, or any other enquiries.   
 
Please take care of yourself and one another. 
 
Kind regards, 
Dr Aneta Kotevski 
Clinical Psychologist 
Bluff Rd Medical Centre 

http://www.mbsonline.gov.au/internet/mbsonline/publishing.nsf/Content/0C514FB8C9FBBEC7CA25852E00223AFE/$File/COVID-19bb%20mental%20health1.pdf
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